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I do not believe that the Delaware should be subject to fracking. The ecosystem is fragile, and in
light of global warming, we must move to forms of energy that have the least impact on our
environment possible. We need to care for our fresh water systems and the plant and animals that
depend on them, because we need them to, as humans survive. I have closely followed the cleanup
of the Chesapeake Bay and what that means for all of us. We cannot backslide on the improvements
that have been made. Allowing waste (contaminated) water to be injected into the Delaware system
is dangerous for humans, animals, and plants.
 


